
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We are writing to inform you that we have recently updated and reviewed our 
Relationships and Sex Education (RSE) Policy in line with our new scheme of work. 
This update is part of our ongoing commitment to ensuring our students receive the 
most relevant and effective education. 

With these changes, we have made some adjustments to the teaching and learning 
content, particularly concerning the units that are shared with children from Year 1 to 
Year 5. We encourage you to take a look at your child’s intended learning, which can 
be found in their Year group overview. This will give you a clearer understanding of 
the topics and themes your child will be learning about this academic year. 

We understand that this may raise some questions or concerns, and we would like to 
assure you that we are here to support you. If you would like to discuss any aspect of 
the RSE Policy or have queries about the new content, please do not hesitate to 
reach out to either myself or Mrs Williams. 

Thank you for your continued support.  

 

 

Warm regards, 

Mrs Kirchin 

 


